
     

                              

Our 1st Annual Car and Bike Show held June 9th was a great success.  Many 
residents came out to admire the unique cars and bikes.  Several praises 
were given about the event.  Various items from vendor booths also bought 
a special touch to the show. Thanks to Deputy Bowmen and Detective 
Warfield for making the day a success.  Many of our elected officials came 
out to support us and our own Mayor Terry Wells’ car was part of the 
collectables and another thanks goes out to Dixmoor Mayor Keevan 
Grimmett.  As we continue our campaign Yes We Can! Fight Childhood 
obesity, many participants that couldn’t attend sent there entry fees.  Mr. 
Frank Zuccarelli donated $500.00 as a sponsor for out 1st Annual Car and 
Bike show.  Phoenix Park District will like to express our gratitude to our 
volunteers, Mr. Corey Holliday, Phoenix Police Dept., Phoenix Fire Dept., 
and Phoenix Cadets.  

                

BEST of SHOW 

Special Thanks 

 

Pictures can be viewed on the web site www.phoenixparkdistrict.com.    

 Every great effort requires volunteers.  If you have a few 

hours and would love to share your talent, please email 

Debbie (Debbie@phoenixparkdistict.com). 

 

 

B R O O M E  P A V I L I O N  I S  N O W  O P E N  F O R  R E N T A L  

M O N - S U N  ( 7 A M -8 P M ) .   D O W N L O A D  

A P P L I C A T I O N  F R O M  O U R  W E B S I T E  O R  F R O M  T H E  

V I L L A G E  H A L L  633  E  151 S T
 S T  P H O E N I X ,  I L  

      Phoenix Park District Beautification Club 

The Phoenix Park District commissioners would like to 
encourage our community members to support our 
community Beautification Club.  A neighborhood which is 
clean, safe, healthy, and a pleasure to view improves the quality 
of life of every citizen in the community. More clubs are 
forming now more than ever around the nation.  Join Today!  
Enter your pictures of landscaping (flowers, brick, etc.).   Three 
winners will be announced on August 16th 2012 at our regular 
board meeting and December 20th 2012 for Holiday 
decorations.  Winners will be on our website, Facebook, and 
Flicker page.  A Beautification Club Application can be 
downloaded from the Phoenix Park District Website. Email: 
Debbie@phoenixparkdistict.com 
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Many of our pictures on our web page are courtesy of Mr. Darnell Sanford 

Board of Commissioners 
Mildred Garcia, President 
Lori Hagler, Vice-President 

Roosevelt Thomas, Treasurer 
Sharmin (Debbie) Bartholomew, Exec Director 

 
 

155 th  & 9 th  Ave, Phoenix,  IL 60426 708.339.8443  
               board@phoenixparkdistrict.com 

  Phoenix Park District 
 Newsletter 

 

http://www.phoenixparkdistrict.com/
mailto:board@phoenixparkdistrict.com

